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October 25, 2021

Jerry Olson

Spokane Public Radio
1229 N Monroe Street
Spokane, WA 99201

Dear Mr. Olson;

It is my understanding that Spokane Public Radio intends to apply for a license for a
noncommercial educational FM radio station to serve the Colville area. I further understand that
Spokane Public Radio would like to install an antenna for this purpose on a communications
tower owned by the Washington State Department of Natural Resources (DNR), located at
Monumental Mountain.

I understand that this is a competitive process and that it is not certain that Spokane Public Radio
will prevail. Should Spokane Public Radio succeed in obtaining permission from the FCC to

construct this station, DNR will enter into discussions with an eye towards negotiating a lease for
the Spokane Public Radio facilities that is technically and economically agreeable to both parties.

Please understand that DNR cannot guarantee that this property will be available in the future
and that this letter of reasonable assurance is in no way binding upon either party.

Sincerely,

Timothy A. Gallagher
Program Specialist
Washington State Department of Natural Resources

c: John Kresek, Senior Telecommunications Specialist



